
The Rumor Is True!! 
 

The Peninsula English Country Dance is  
making some changes 

 
 

New Location! - All Saints Episcopal  
Church in Palo Alto  

New Day! – Tuesdays 
 Special in September 14th & 28th 
 After September, 1st, 3rd, &  

5th Tuesdays 

New Time! - 7:30 – 9:30 
 

Join us as we move from Mountain View to All Saints 
Episcopal Church in downtown Palo Alto (555 
Waverley St.) at our new time, on our new days.  This 
site has lots of nearby public parking, and is close to 
public transit stops!   

 
Important Note –All Saints will not be able to 
host us during the month of October.  For 
these two meetings, the location will be 
announced.  Check our web page at 
www.bacds.org/series/english/peninsula/  
for more information. 
 
We hope to see you there!! 

 

 
 

  

The Mountain View 
ECD has moved… 

pass it on. 


